
 

                

You are hereby summoned to attend the Monthly Meeting of the Sedgefield Town 

Council which is to be held at 7pm on Monday 15th May 2017, in  

             the Council Offices. 

    AGENDA 

1.  Apologies  

2.  Declaration of Interest  

3.  STC Minutes  / Committee Reports 

 a.  Minutes of Youth Working Group: 6th April 2017 

 b.  Minutes of Monthly Meeting: 10th April 2017 

 c.  Minutes of P&R Committee: 10th April 2017 

 d.  Minutes of Policy & Records Management Working Group: 11th April 2017  

 e.  Minutes of Special Town Council Meeting: 24th April 2017 

 f.  Minutes of Environment Committee: 24th April 2017  

 g.  Minutes of Community Development & Engagement 

Committee: 

24th April 2017  

4.  Matters of Information  

5.  Dates of Meetings  

6.  Police Report  

7.  Public Participation   

8.  Internal reports  

  8.1. Chairman’s Report  

  8.2. Mayor’s Report  

  8.3 Co-option of Councillors Report by Town Clerk   

9.  External Reports  

  9.1 Report to Town Council by John Robinson 

10.  Correspondence  

  10.1 Planning Appeal Decision Spring Lane, Sedgefield (letter from Mr Stuart 

Timmiss, DCC dated 11th April 2017) 

  10.2 Town and Country Planning Act 1990 – Planning Consultation – Hope Inn, 

Sedgefield (letter from Mr Stuart Timmiss, DCC dated 25th April 2017) 

  10.3 Town and Country Planning Act 1990 – Planning Consultation – Land to the 

South of Eden Drive, Sedgefield (letter from Mr Stuart Timmiss, DCC dated 

27th April 2017) 

  10.4 S106 – Education (email from Mr Stephen Reed, DCC dated 24th April 2017) 

  10.5 Town and Country Planning Act 1990 – Notification of Inquiry Date – Land to 

the South of Beacon Lane, Sedgefield (letter from Mr Stuart Timmiss, DCC 

dated 2nd May 2017) 

  10.6 Sedgefield Squash Club -  Registering Interest in S106 Monies Relating to 

Eden Drive, Sedgefield (letter from Ms Jane Skilbeck, Sedgefield Squash Club 

dated 3rd May 2017) 

 

 



 

11.  Current Planning Applications 

   

 

   Dr Jane Ayre, Town Clerk, May 8, 2017 
 
 

 

  

   

 


